
 

July 17, 2017 
 
Hello Falcon Families, 
 
This is Nanette Lavery, Principal at North Forest Pines Elementary. 
 
As our first week quickly past I can't tell you how pleased I am with the start of the 2017-2018 
school year. The students were ready to come to school and began the new year ready to 
learn and to grow academically, socially and behaviorally. I want to commend our entire staff 
for their hard work, preparation and commitment to kicking off the new school year with great 
success. Thank you also to our families for honoring the arrival times and having your children 
here on time each day ready to learn. 
 
Please welcome our new receptionist Mrs. Allyson Adams to our North Forest Pines 
Community! Mrs. Adams is joining us following the retirement of Ms. Wilson. As she is 
learning the many faces in our community, please remember to have ID when coming into 
school. If you have someone on the approved list picking up your child, please remind them 
to have ID as well. Thank you in advance for helping her make certain to keep our children 
safe. 
 
We are excited all our newest Falcons will be in the building this week. As a school community 
we are asking everyone to support their learning as they begin their Color Days. Help us 
support our Littlest Falcons by having your child wear blue tomorrow. Your child’s teacher will 
send the rest of the colors home for the remainder of the week. This is just one way we can 
be a community of learners! 
 
Just a reminder…If you were a volunteer last year, please come in and register again. Mrs. 
Anderson has computers in the Media Center for you to complete your registration. You will 
need your driver’s license. 
 
Until next time… 
Keep SOARing 
  

 


